
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Hidden Hollow 
Elementary 
Home of the 

Hornets 
	

Our Mission: 
“Ensuring that each 

child has the 
education and skills 
necessary to achieve 

a successful, 
productive life, and to 

benefit society.” 
 

Principal: 
Brad Davies 

 
Address: 

7447 Hidden Valley Pkwy. 
Eagle Mountain UT 84005 

 
Phone 

(801)610-8721 
 

Fax 
(801)789-7806 

 

	

Welcome	to	March!	
	
Wow…it	seems	like	we	were	just	saying	the	same	thing	about	February.	
Hopefully	we’ll	start	seeing	a	little	more	sunshine	coming	our	way.	
	
As	we	make	our	way	into	March,	we	sometimes	see	changes	being	made	with	
teachers	and	staffing.	We	have	already	been	able	to	hire	our	new	interns	for	next	
year.	We	are	excited	to	welcome	Candace	Morgensen	and	Katherine	Luque	to	
Hidden	Hollow	for	next	year.	Hopefully	we’ll	be	able	to	share	a	little	more	about	
each	of	them	as	time	goes	on.	We	will	also	see	some	changes	in	assignments	for	
next	year	(teachers	moving	to	different	grade	levels).	We	will	make	those	known	
to	you	in	the	near	future	as	we	look	forward	to	the	wonderful	opportunities	we	
have	for	next	year.	
	
We	would	like	to	remind	you	of	our	Arts	night.	This	will	be	held	on	Thursday,	
March	23rd,	from	5:00	until	7:00.	We	hope	that	you	will	be	able	to	take	the	time	
to	come	and	see	all	of	the	wonderful	art	our	students	have	been	involved	with	
this	year.	Thank	you	to	everyone	who	has	put	in	so	much	effort	to	make	this	a	
wonderful	event!	
	
Also,	the	PTA	will	be	sponsoring	their	fundraiser	at	the	end	of	the	month.	It	will	
be	a	Fun	Run,	which	will	be	held	on	either	Wednesday	or	Thursday	(March	29th	
or	30th),	depending	on	the	weather.	
	
There	are	many	wonderful	activities	planned	for	the	remainder	of	the	year.	
Please	make	sure	you	are	checking	your	child’s	backpack,	etc.	for	any	
information	that	you	might	need.	Also,	please	check	our	website	at	
http://hiddenhollow.alpineschools.org/	
	
Thank	you	so	much	for	your	kindness,	your	care,	and	your	support.	
	
Mr.	Davies	
	
Principal	–	Hidden	Hollow	Elementary	
	
	
	
	

		 	

	



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Calendar	Items:	
March:	

	
March	1:	
Tickets	for	James	and	the	
Giant	Peach	go	on	sale.		
	
March	6:	
No	School	
Play	Practice	3:45-5:45	
	
March	8:	
Talent	Show	Dress	
Rehearsal	5:30	pm	
	
March	9:	
Talent	Show	6:00	pm	
	
March	10:	
6th	Grade	to	Frontier		
	
March	13-17:	
Battle	of	the	Books		
	
March	20:	
Preschool	Registration	
begins	online	
	
March	23:	
Hidden	Hollow	Arts	Festival	
5-7	pm.	
	
March	30:	
Kindergarten	Registration	9	
am-3	pm.		
	
Looking	ahead:	
April:	
	
April	3-7		
Spring	Break,	No	school		
	
April	13,	14,	15	
James	and	the	Giant	
Peach	Performances		

	
	
	

Please remember to take care of your 
outstanding lunch charges. The 

lunchroom would really appreciate it! 

	

	

	

		

	

	

		

	

	

	

		

	

Ticket sales for James and the Giant Peach begin 
on March 1st. Come into the office and purchase 

your tickets with cash or check. Ticket Prices are 
as follows: 

Children 3 and up: $3.00 (Under 3 are free) 
Adult: $5.00 

Family Pack $20.00 (2 adults, 4 kids)  
Performances are April 13, 14, 15 at 6:00 pm with 

a matinee on the 15th at 2:30. 
 

	

	

Kindergarten Registration for the 2017-2018 school year will be held on Thursday, 
March 30 from 9:00 am - 3:30 pm. Please tell your friends and neighbors! Students 

must be 5 on or before September 1, 2017. Please bring your child’s updated 
immunization record, and birth certificate. We will also have a packet for you to fill 

out. Class times will be offered as follows: 
Morning: 

8:00-10:45 
9:15-12:00 
Afternoon: 
11:20-2:15 
12:35-3:30 

Class times are on a  “first come, first served” basis, those who have completed 
paperwork and provide birth certificate and immunization record will have priority. 

	
	

	

	



	

	

	

	

Every sixth grade student at Hidden Hollow Elementary will need all 
required vaccinations completed in preparation to enter seventh grade. 
Tdap, a second chickenpox shot, and a meningococcal shot are required for 
seventh grade entry. If you turn your completed immunization record in to 
Hidden Hollow Elementary by March 9, 2017 (including the required 
seventh grade shots), the school nurse at Hidden Hollow Elementary will 
enter the records in the computer system and add it to the student's file. A 
state exemption form is also acceptable for this purpose. Don't forget to get 
your vaccines done and turn your records in to the office at Hidden Hollow 
Elementary by March 9 to get ready for junior high registration! 
 
Thank you, 
Carissa Jensen School Nurse 



	

ALPINE DISTRICT PRESCHOOLS
HIGH QUALITY PRESCHOOL AT YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD SCHOOL

HIDDEN 
HOLLOW 

ELEMENTARY
4-year-olds meet 4 

days/week (T,W,TH,F)

3-year-olds meet 2 
days/week (T/TH or W/F)

Morning and afternoon 
sessions available

Children must be  
3-years-old or 

4-years-old on or before 
September 1, 2017

Benefit s of Alpine Dist rict   Preschools
- Students are more prepared to enter kindergarten socially and 

academically
- Access to school-wide activities/events
- Located at or near your neighborhood school
- Accessible to all students:

- Economically disadvantaged
- English language learners
- Children with identified disabilit ies
- Children who are at-risk for developmental or learning 

problems
- Students learn to accept and support each other as unique 

individuals

Rates
One-t ime $75 registrat ion fee
4-year-old tuit ion- $180/month
3-year-old tuit ion -  $120/month
Reduced Rates (based on income)
4-year-old reduced tuit ion- $125 or $100/month
3-year-old reduced tuit ion -  $90 or $75/month

Regist rat ion 
Online registrat ion begins March  20 at 10:00am
To register go to alpineschools.org/preschool/

First  Day of 
Preschool 
August  29



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	 																																																	 	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

We	are	excited	to	have	some	running	club	practices	this	spring	to	get	ready	for	the	BYU	
Triple	Crown	Elementary	School	Race.	It	will	be	held	on	Tuesday,	April	25,	2017.	Last	fall,	
we	were	told	the	race	would	be	on	March	8,	so	we	have	been	panicked	to	start	practice.	
Gratefully,	the	race	is	later	than	anticipated,	so	we	can	have	more	practices	and	get	into	
shape	before	then.	

We	will	start	having	practices	on	Tuesday,	March	7.	Hopefully	the	weather	will	cooperate	
and	give	us	some	better	running	weather	by	then.	We	will	start	running	at	4:00	on	
Tuesdays	and	Thursdays	until	the	meet	on	April	25.	Students	should	be	here	before	4:00	
and	be	stretched	and	ready	to	run.	It	would	be	amazing	to	have	a	couple	parents	meet	the	
kids	on	the	grass	and	get	them	ready	to	run.	We	will	have	a	route	chosen	to	run	each	day	to	
build	up	stamina	and	prepare	for	the	race.	

These	practices	will	be	especially	for	those	wanting	to	participate	in	the	BYU	meet,	and	
who	want	to	run	longer	distances.	These	kids	should	be	running	a	few	times	a	week	on	
their	own	to	get	ready	for	practice	and	the	BYU	meet.	We	will	hold	regular	Running	Club	in	
the	fall	for	all	students.	

Below	is	the	registration	information	for	the	BYU	meet	in	case	you	have	any	questions,	or	
would	like	to	register	for	your	child	to	run	in	it.	

	http://byutrack.com/various/Special/Meet_Info/2016-17/Triple/elem_races-16a.htm	

	

Follow our art classes on Instagram @hiddenhollowartists 



																																																																																													 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 Flu	and	Vaccination	Clinic	
																		 	 	 	 						Open	to	Everyone!	

	

March	7th	Lakeridge	Jr	High	School	 	 	 March	8th	Orem	Jr	High	School	

3-5:30pm				951	S	400	W,	Orem																																	3-5	pm			765	N	600	W,	Orem	

	

March	14th	Frontier	Middle	School	 	 	 March	21st		Fox	Hollow	Elementary	

3:30-5:30	pm				1427	MidValley	Rd,			 	 8:30-11	am						1450	W	3200,	Lehi	

Eagle	Mountain	

	

Insurances	Accepted	 	 	 	 	 Vaccines	Offered	

Altius		 	 	 	 	 	 	 Flu	

Aetna		 	 	 	 	 	 	 TDaP	

BlueCross	Blue	Shield	 	 	 	 	 Hepatitis	A	and	B	

Cigna	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Varicella	

DMBA		 	 	 	 	 	 	 HPV	

Educators	Mutual	 	 	 	 	 	 MMR	

Humana/Choice	Care	 	 	 	 	 DTaP	

Medicaid/Medicare	 	 	 	 	 Meningococcal	

Molina	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Polio	

PEHP	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Zostavax	

Select	Health	

CHIP	

United	HealthCare	

	
	

	

	

  

YOU	CAN	FILL	OUT	A	FORM	BEFORE	YOU	COME!	GO	TO	THE	WEBSITE	
BELOW:	

www.utahcountyonline.org/Dept2/Health/UCHD/forms.html	

For	those	without	insurance	
under	age	19,	cost	of	shots	is	$16.	
For	those	without	insurance	over	
age	19,	it	is	the	actual	cost	of	the	
vaccines,	which	varies.	







	

save the date!
Thur. March 23rd

5pm-7pm

Hidden Hollow 
Arts Festival

2017

Featuring artwork and music from all Hidden 
Hollow students, as well as fun art activities for 

the whole family!

More information coming soon!

	

	


